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This report covers our activities through April 21, 1982
with regard to our Independent Quality Assurance Audits
and Reviews of the Diablo Canyon Unit 1 Plant.

The Phase I QA Programs for PG&H and the six major
design subcontractors noted in previous reports are
being reviewed to identify seismic safety-related design
activities which were performed after June 1, 1978 and
as such were not included in the RFR Phase I QA Audit
and Review. These design activities will be included in
the RFR Phase I QA Audit and Review Program as requested
by the TES Program Manager.

The design chain continues to be reviewed to determine
whether or not other design subcontractors should be
included in the Phase I effort.,
Efforts have been initiated to identify and develop the
design chain for Phase II safety-related design
activities. Subcontractors will be selected from this
design chain for the RFR.QA Audit and Review Program for
Phase II. A meeting on design chains was held in the
RLCA offices with attendees from RLCA, TES, and RFR on
April 15, 1982. Further efforts on completion of the
design chain are being deferred until PGSE completes and
forwards their list of contracts related to safety-
related design activities.
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